

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 21st February 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Maple 2 - Nothe Fort Trip

We are pleased to confirm that we are able to proceed with our arranged trip to Nothe Fort on Monday 4th March 2024.

The children will be departing school at approximately 9:15am and will leave Nothe Fort at 2:00pm, therefore, there will be no change to the school time.

If your child usually has a packed lunch, please provide this as normal. If your child has a hot meal you will be contacted by the office to select a cold option. We also recommend that all children come to school with a refillable water bottle.

Throughout the day, the children be in groups where they will learn about the experiences of living during World War 2, especially for children, and learn about how the war affected local areas.

As part of the experience, Nothe Fort ask that children come in dressed as an evacuee for the day. This could include shorts, a t-shirt, waistcoat and hat or a dress, cardigan and hat. Please feel free to research this and be as creative as you would like. It is also recommended that children bring plenty of layers as some parts will be outside or underground where it can be cold.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland













